
 

 

Parent Council Minutes December 2022 

The two items on the agenda were: 

     1 – How safe do you think your child is online? 

2 – How involved do you feel in your child’s school life?  

There were no concerns from parents. 

      

1. There were no concerns about children’s online safety. 

     We have a whole school I.C.T scheme of work which covers online 

     safety. 

2. Some parents would like Stay & Make sessions and Open Morning to 

be in the afternoon rather than the mornings 

 

We have canvassed parents’ opinions about this and the majority of 

parents wanted these events to be held in the morning as it didn’t 

impinge on their working day as much.  

We have planned these events to be on different days each time to 

help parents who work part time.  

 

A couple of parents said they hadn’t received confirmation about 

whether their child would be able to attend the after school clubs such 

as baking club. 

We will make sure that parents are emailed, so that they know their child 

is able to attend the clubs. 

Parents asked if the Curriculum meetings held by staff could be held at 

3.30pm rather than in the evenings. 

We have listened to this and have organised for Reading and Phonics 

sessions to be held again on the following dates: 



• Monday 16th January 2.30 – 3.30 in the school hall 

• Monday 23rd January 3.30 – 4.40 in the school hall 

 

  

 

 

 

 


